
WHO DO WE SAY
WE ARE?
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DAVIES ROOM
We will be launching our second survey with paper and digital

options available. This survey is critical to our work in that it will
“test” our preliminary findings. 

Join us in discussion 
with Truth Commission Assessing Race Equity (T-Care) 

OPEN SPACE

Time-sensitive survey to interrupt the patterns of racism in our
presbytery.

T-CARE members interim report and invitation to participate in
our survey: sharing on paper or QR code. Do it at the meeting or
before June 10. You have information and experience we need
to complete our analysis of how racism functions here. This is

the central and most important phase in our work.

Have we identified the roots of systemic racism within our presbytery?


